
DAM Club night - Monday 13 July 2015

1. Welcome to everyone here tonight, especially any new faces.

2. A very warm welcome to our special guest, Mr Ian Malcolm from East Midlands Ambulance 
Service. Ian will shortly be teaching us some valuable lessons on motorcycle accidents.

3. Presentation of certificate to Owen Hazelby

4. Presentation of certificate to John Hopkin

5. Presentation of Certificate of Appreciation to Geoff Salt

6. Thank you to Gordon Constable and everyone else who worked very hard on the recent IAM 
ROAR Ride-In

7. We have some excellent group rides coming up shortly, please try and support these if you 
can. This includes spaces on the overnight trip to Whitby this coming weekend

8. Next meeting is here at The Meadows on Monday 10 August 2015

Mr Owen Hazelby (above) receiving his certificate from Chairman Stephen Carr



Mr John Hopkin (above) receiving his certificate from Chairman Stephen Carr

Mr Geoff Salt (above) receiving his Certificate of Appreciation from Chairman Stephen Carr



Mr Ian Malcolm (above), a volunteer First Responder with East Midlands Ambulance Service, 
teaching club members about motorcycle first aid.


